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It is the policy of the New Shoreham School Committee that all discussions between the 
Teachers’ Association and the School Committee will be conducted through the Superintendent.  
Such problems that cannot be resolved by an agreement between the Teachers’ Association and 
the Superintendent to their mutual satisfaction shall be presented to the School Committee for 
decision.  Such problems to be presented to the School Committee will be decided in open 
meetings by placement on an agenda according to Rhode Island State Law.  
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